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All our solidarity to our Nepali collegues and students
  

On behalf of all the GC Regional Masters’ Programmes, we would like to stand in solidarity with our
Nepali colleagues, students and friends following the catastrophic earthquake in Nepal on Saturday 25
April 2015.
We are relieved that our colleagues of the Kathmandu School of Law and students undertaking their
regional semester with KSL are all safe. We would like to send a message of support and comfort to all
Nepali people amidst these difficult days.

Please, find below the letter on behalf of the MHRD Programme to our collegues in Nepal.
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